
Good morning,  
 
Please accept this letter from our executive director, Jerome Brooks, in support of HB 
2004. Thank you very much! 
 
Best, 
Ruth 

Ruth Adkins 
Policy Director 

   

919 NE 19th Ave. Suite A | Portland, OR 97232 

Phone: 503-223-4041 x104 
OregonON.org 

Save the Date!  Spring Industry Support Conference is April 18, 2017. 
 

http://www.oregonon.org/
http://oregonon.org/
https://www.facebook.com/OregonON/?fref=nf

